From: Pam Mills Casey

Sent: Monday, March 6, 2023 2:33:06 PM

To: City Council (San Mateo) < <u>CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org</u>> **Subject:** Please respect the voters of San Mateo in your next vote.

Dear council members,

Please respect the intended will of the voters. Measure Y was passed with a height limitation guideline for valid reasons. It was supported widely, and should not be disregarded. Much discussion and voter education took place at the time of its passage.

Thank you for your representation, and your willingness to work hard to make San Mateo an even better place to live than it currently is. Perhaps the biggest part of that is to acknowledge and recognize the will of the resident voters. They(we) have spoken with our ballots.

Please tailor your votes to uphold the intent and purpose of measure Y. Stop the overbuilding of our downtown. Thank you for listening.

Respectfully,

Pam Mills Casey